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Issue / Question / Concern Answer 

Can all the parents have a meeting record of what issues or 
recommendations have been raised or discussed in the 
meeting? We could then avoid raising duplicate/noted topics. 
For parents couldn’t attend, we would love to hear the updates 
as well.  

Notes from each Parent Forum from the past two years are available on the website. 

I believe that we should be encouraging healthy eating habits 
and currently the school does not sufficiently support this. I 
don’t think children need to have a dessert after lunch every 
day and if they do it should be yogurt or fruit. My daughter has 
developed an obsession with thinking that desserts come after 
every meal which is not something we do at home and should 
be reserved as treats.  

There are two parts to set price for a school dinner, main and dessert. Desserts do take 
the form a choice between a sweet pudding, fruit or yogurt.  

 


